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CITY OF WAUKESHA 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING  
UPDATES TO THE CITY OF WAUKESHA MUNICIPAL CODE SECTION 4.10 

IMPACT FEES 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 6:30 P.M., a public hearing 
will be held before the Common Council of the City of Waukesha, Wisconsin in the Council 
Chambers at City Hall, 201 Delafield St., Waukesha, WI to consider updates to the City of 
Waukesha Municipal Code Section 4.10 Impact Fees.  A copy of the Impact Fee Study and 
Public Facilities Needs Assessment is on file with the City Clerk and available for inspection by 
the public.  All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard. 
 
To view the proposed updates to the Impact Fees or see the Public Facilities Needs Assessment 
contact the City of Waukesha Clerk’s Office at City Hall, 201 Delafield St., Waukesha, WI or by 
phone (262) 524-3550.   
 
 


